
J. SCOTT HALL 
Cell: (505) 670-7362 
Email: shall@montand.com 
Reply To: Santa Fe Office 
www.montand.com 

February 3, 2010 

Ms. Florene Davidson Via E-Mail 
New Mexico Oil Conservation Division 
1220 S. St. Francis Drive 
Santa Fe, NM 87505 

Re: NMOCD Case No. 14365 (De Novo): Application of COG Operating for 
Designation of a Non-Standard Spacing Unit and for Compulsory Pooling, 
Eddy County, New Mexico 

NMOCD Case N o < T 4 ^ § (De Novo): Application of COG Operating for 
Designation of a Non-Standard Spacing Unit and for Compulsory Pooling, 
Eddy County, New Mexico 

NMOCD Case No. 14323 (De Novo): Application of Chesapeake Energy 
Corporation for Cancellation of a Permit to Drill Issued to COG Operating 
LLC, Eddy County, New Mexico 

NMOCD Case No. 14382: Application of Chesapeake Energy Corporation for 
Cancellation of a Permit to Drill Issued to COG Operating LLC, Eddy County, 
New Mexico 

Dear Ms. Davidson: 

Counsel have agreed that the hearing on the above-referenced consolidated 
applications, now set for the February 1 1 , 2010 Commission meeting, can be 
continued. 

The parties are discussing possible dates to request a special hearing 
sometime between the March 1 1 , 2010 and April 8, 2010 Commission meeting 
dates. As we know more, we will keep you informed. 
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Very truly yours, 

J . Scott Hall 

JSH:kw 

cc: Earl DeBrine, Esq. 
W. Thomas Kellahin, Esq. 
Jarnes Bruce, Esq. 
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